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We have been learning about time in maths. This is a topic some children feel 

more confident in than others. To help continue this area of their learning, it 

would be really helpful for them to wear a wristwatch (analogue rather than 

digital). In year 2, children are expected to be able to tell the time to the 

nearest o’clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past. Some children will be 

able to tell the time to the nearest 5 minutes, but that is not needed to be at 

year 2 level. We encourage you to check in with your child’s knowledge of time through 

consistent practise at home, this will help them feel more confident. 

 

Next term, our topic will be The Great Fire of London. Over the Easter 

holidays, please collect and keep hold of a small cardboard box that your 

child can bring into school and use as part of this topic. Please bring their 

box in for our return to school and put your child’s name on it. 

 

Monday 7th – Monday 21st April – Easter holidays 

Tuesday 22nd April – Training Day, school CLOSED.  

Wednesday 23rd April – Children back to school. 

                     Tuesday 29th April – Great Fire of London Day – Please ensure you have paid 

for this. 

8 x 5 = 40          9 x 5 = 45                 10 x 5 = 50  

              11 x 5 = 55               12 x 5 = 60  

                    Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

 
There will be no spelling words over the Easter break. 

 

There will also be no homework!  

 

 Thank you for your support and we hope you have a lovely break. 

The Year 2 Team  


